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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope that you and your families are well. Please remember to keep your children at home if they are ill and 

if they, or anyone in the household, has any of the following symptoms then please make sure that they get 

a Covid-19 test: a new, continuous cough, a high temperature or a change in or loss of their normal sense 

of taste or smell. Please contact school if you have any questions about this. 

 

Thank you for your support with the new arrangements for dropping off and collecting your children – it is 

very calm at these times and we appreciate your co-operation. 

 

Face Coverings 

School has been told by the Local Authority that we must ask parents and carers to wear a face covering 

when dropping off and collecting the children. The Local Authority has said that the local requirement is to 

wear a face mask in a public place and as school drop off and pick up is considered a public place a face 

covering is required in line with guidance for the borough. 
 

Data Collection 

A data collection form has been sent home to all parents and carers. Please return this to school as soon as 

possible. It is vital that we have up to date contact information. 

 

Home Learning 

I am very keen to know how your thoughts about home leaning in the cases of self-isolation or if a bubble 

is sent home. Please answer the questions below and return the slip below as soon as possible. 

 

Please remember that if you have any questions or concerns to contact the school office and we will be 

happy to discuss these with you. 

 

Thank you for your support and understanding. 

With kind regards 

Mrs H Edge 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

My child/children are in the following year groups (please circle all that apply) 

Nursery               Reception              Year 1                Year 2            Year 3              Year 4          Year 5              Year 

6 

Do you have a laptop/computer at home that your child/children could use for school work on a daily 

basis? (please circle) 

Yes  No 

If the children are sent home, would you prefer home learning to be: (please circle) 

Learning pack from school (worksheets)                 online learning                       a mixture of the two 

Any other comments about learning from home? 

Together Everyone Achieves More 


